
MOUNT TABOR MINISTRIES, INC.  
                  To transform people’s lives and to break the cycle of poverty. 

         
 

 
August 1, 2011 
  
Dear Sir or Madam, 
  
I am writing you on behalf of Mount Tabor Ministries and Health Services of which Bishop Louis is 
Executive Director. He recently returned from the Congo, his home country, after one and a half months. 
During his stay, he met so many children and people in need. After decades of Mobutu’s dictatorship and 
years of civil war, the whole country is still in very bad shape. People are suffering from the lack of almost 
everything: clean water, electricity, roads, etc. Shockingly, there is no public transportation and people 
struggle to move from home to anywhere they need to be. There is no indication that the situation will 
improve soon. 
  
We implore well-respected individuals like you to get excited and become involved in our ‘SCHOOL BUS 
ACTION’ (SBA). We plan to collect needed donations to purchase three used school buses that will be sent 
to transport students in Congo to school and villagers to receive medical care – an ability we ourselves often 
take for granted. In order to reach our goal of $36,000, we humbly request a tax-deductible donation of at 
least $100 (one hundred dollars) from you or your company. Anything more would be greatly appreciated. In 
today’s tough economic condition, it is impossible for us to acquire this amount without the generous 
financial support from people like you. We would like to count on you to help make some child’s dream a 
reality. 
   
If you are giving your donation in the form of a check, please make it payable to Mount Tabor Ministries, 
Inc. and mail to P.O. Box 1356, Matthews, NC 28106, USA. You can also make your donation online by 
clicking the link you will find on our website www.mounttaborministries.org.  
  
We pray the Almighty God will continue to bless you abundantly. On behalf of the beneficiaries, I offer 
heartfelt thanks in advance for your contribution. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Tabatha Hawkins 
Associate Director 
Mount Tabor Ministries and Health Services 
mtmhsad@yahoo.com 
Office: (704) 321-9857 
Cell: (704) 777-9248 
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